
 

 

Project Schedule 

 
 Comments from the meeting being held tonight will be carefully reviewed and 

incorporated into the project design where possible. 

 Prepare the Engineering Designs taking into consideration comments received. 

 
 

June 16, 2016 

Welcome! 

Design Public Meeting 
Pullen Road Extension  

Raleigh City Hall 
        222 W. Hargett Street, Raleigh, NC 27602 

Sponsored by City of Raleigh and Ramey Kemp & 

Associates, Inc. 

 BPAC meeting  - June 2016 

 City Council Hearing – August 2016 

 Acquire right-of-way and easements as necessary to construct the project. 

Award the construction contract of the project by December 2016 (tentative 

schedule). 

 Begin construction of the project by spring 2017 (tentative schedule). 

 Complete construction of the project by late 2017 (tentative schedule). 

 

Assessments: A Public Hearing will be held through Raleigh’s City Council to authorize 

this project as an assessment project. Assessments for the curb and gutter will be at an 

anticipated rate of $32.00 per frontage foot for residentially zoned properties and $64.00 

per frontage foot for non-residentially zoned properties.  
 

 

Notes: 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

  

   

 

Welcome to the 65% design public meeting for the Pullen Road Extension 

Roadway Improvements Project. This is a workshop sponsored by the City of 

Raleigh to gather public input for the initial project design. Please feel free to 

review the project location maps and ask questions of members of the project 

team here tonight from the City of Raleigh and the design consultant, Ramey 

Kemp & Associates, Inc. Team members will be available for questions 

between 6:00 P.M. and 7:00 P.M. Thank you for your participation. 

Your Input is Important 
We value your contributions and suggestions pertaining to the plans. You are 

encouraged to complete the enclosed comment sheet today or mail your 

comments to the address at the bottom of the comment sheet. We request that 

you provide your input by June 30, 2016, in order for your comments to be 

incorporated into the project design. 

Project Details 
Location: The proposed project will extend Pullen Road from Western 

Boulevard to the south, connect to a proposed roundabout at Bilyeu Street, and 

then extend to the southwest to tie into the existing Centennial Parkway / Oval 

Drive Intersection. 

Need/Benefit: The Pullen Road Extension will enhance connectivity between 

Western Boulevard and Centennial Parkway and will provide a corridor for both 
vehicles and pedestrians. 

Description of Roadway: 
 The Pullen Road Extension is 2-lane divided roadway with bike lanes 

between Western Boulevard and the proposed roundabout. The proposed 

speed limit is 25 mph. 

 The proposed roundabout will connect the Pullen Road extension with 

Bilyeu Street and has a 120’ diameter.  

 Bilyeu Street will consist of a 2-lane divided roadway with bike lanes to the 

west of the proposed roundabout. The proposed speed limit is 25 mph.  

 Street trees, street lighting, a 10’ multi-use path, and sidewalks are proposed 

along the corridor. 

Traffic Maintenance: Local traffic operations on existing Western 

Boulevard, Centennial Parkway, and Bilyeu Street will be maintained during 

construction. There will be brief periods of one-lane, two-way traffic controlled 

by flaggers during non-peak travel times.  


